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This bill does not differentiate between small, family-owned businesses and larger 

multi-million dollar operations. Just because 75% or more of the business enterprise 

is owned by one or more family members does not justify this level of tax exemptions. 

Wealthy families have multiple ways to lessen their tax burdens that the majority of 

taxpayers do not have. Most taxpayers pay a much larger percentage of their income 

to pay for our roads and airports, fire and police, and other state services and 

facilities -- the services we all use.  Please vote no on SB 764. 

 


